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BCA Covid-19 Protocols are suspended until further notice. 
 

• All BCA participants are welcome to wear face masks at BCA events to protect the health & 
safety of self and other participants. 

• BCA Board of Directors will continue to review BCA COVID-19 Protocols each month until it is 

satisfied that prior protocols1 can be suspended permanently.  

• Concerns regarding protocols may be addressed to your local Chapter Vice Commodore. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
1 Prior BCA COVID-19 Protocols, as adopted June 24, 2022 and suspended September 22, 2022 are listed below 

for on-going reference:  
The intent of these protocols is to protect BCA members and those we interact with 

• Protective masks are encouraged to be worn by participants except when eating or drinking* 

• Health and Safety Protocols will be contained in the event invitation  

• Access to the event is by invitation only and will be controlled at the entry door  

• Hand sanitizing stations will be provided  

• Clean washroom facilities will be provided  

• Seating will be available for each participant  

• If food or drink is served, participants are to be reminded to wash or sanitize their hands before touching self-serve 
food, drink or other items  

• Direct Contact A/V equipment to be sanitized before individual use  

• All participants must comply with these requirements, and with other measures, guidance or directions from BCA 
which are intended to protect the health and safety of participants  

• Health and Safety Signage containing these protocols will be installed at the event  

• Event organizers must also comply with the health and safety protocols of the Event venue 

• BCA Board of Directors reserves the right to set higher standards than local Public Health Orders 

• These protocols will be reviewed at each Board of Directors meeting for the foreseeable future 

• Concerns regarding these protocols may be addressed to your local Chapter Vice Commodore. 

 


